
Dear Prof. Tatar, 
  
We have completed our evaluation of your journal and have accepted it for coverage in 
the Emerging Sources Citation Index (ESCI), a new collection of journals available on 
the Web of Science platform.  
  
Coverage will begin with journal content published in 2017. However, because of other 
urgent processing priorities, it is not clear when the journal’s content will appear in the 
database, but we expect it to be later this year. 
  
Attached is a fact sheet describing the Emerging Sources Citation Index and its benefits. 
  
If you have questions or would like additional information, please feel free to contact me.  

  
Sincerely, 
  
 Rodney Chonka 

Editor, Physical, Chemical & Earth Sciences 

Editorial Development 

Clarivate Analytics 

 


